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April 3, 2020 
  

CL 5-2020, March 26, 2020 
PWC 3-2020, March 11, 2020 

Minute Item No. 3.2 
 
Bill Matson, City Clerk 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street 
Niagara Falls, Ontario 
L2E 6X5 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
RE: Considerations of City of Niagara Falls Withdrawing from Regional Waste 

Management Services 
 Minute Item No. 3.2 
  
Regional Council, at its meeting of March 26, 2020, approved the following 

recommendation of its Public Works Committee: 

1. That the engagement of an outside independent waste management consultant 
BE APPROVED to: 

 review the current practices related to garbage collection and recycling/ 
recycling materials recovery facility; and 

 to make recommendations on how the system can be made more cost 
effective and efficient for the taxpayer; 

2. That staff BE DIRECTED to take the results of the review and work with the 
newly awarded companies and the operators of the material recovery facility to 
implement the suggestions over the term of the contract subject to Regional 
Council approval; 

3. That a plan to deal with illegal dumping that could arise as a result of bi-weekly 
pick-up BE DEVELOPED and IMPLEMENTED; 

4. That a plan to deal with public health problems that could arise as a result of 
moving to bi-weekly pick-up BE DEVELOPED and IMPLEMENTED; 

5. That this motion BE CIRCULATED to the City of Niagara Falls for their 
endorsement;  

6. That Report PW 14-2020 respecting Considerations of City of Niagara Falls 
Withdrawing from Regional Waste Management Services, BE RECEIVED for 
information; and 

7. That this motion BE CIRCULATED to the Local Area Municipalities. 



 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
:me 
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cc: Local Area Municipalities 
 


